Bread of Life Feeding Ministry Update December 2016



Thank you to everyone who served and donated to the Bread of Life Food Pantry in December! We were blessed with food contributions from Rose Construction, Venture Crew 1420 Scouts, Girl Scouts and members of the congregation. Hunters for the Hungry have given hundreds of pounds of deer meat which has been a true blessing.

Volunteers are needed Monday, Wednesday and Friday at Covington and Munford to help unload the donations from the retail stores. If you are available to help with this ministry, please call the church office at 901-476-9694.

	December 2016	Year-to-Date
Households served:	245 (Covington)	2,566 (Covington)
	173 (Munford)	2,115 (Munford)
	418 (Total)	4,681 (Total)

 Individuals served:
 747 (Covington)
 7,468 (Covington)

 597 (Munford)
 6,770 (Munford)

 1,344 (Total)
 14,238 (Total)

Volunteers serving: 175 persons served at least once

Pounds of food: 12,237 (MSFB) 138,453 (MSFB) 420 (Kroger) 7,405 (Kroger) 6,950 (Wal-Mart) 69,307 (Wal-Mart)

1,060 (donated/purchased) 6,690 (donated/purchased) 20,667 (Total) – 10.3 tons 221,855 (Total) – 110.9 tons

Cost of food: \$593.06 \$9,605.81

Cost per pound: 2.8 cents 4.3 cents

Average cost per household: \$1.42 for a distribution of food in December

Attendance in food pantry worship: 358 persons